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School Uniform 
 

Our summer stock of uniform is now in. We are 

unable to sell uniform the first week of the  

September term so please place your orders now 

to avoid the rush. You can order online and have 

delivered to your home address or to school via 

the following website: 

www.prestigedesignww.co.uk 

Alternatively you can log onto your  

existing Scopay account: www.scopay.com and 

place your order. The office will then send your  

purchased uniform home with your child. 

Welcome to the final edition of our newsletter before we break for our well deserved summer holiday. Thank you to all 

the parents and carers who have volunteered in some way whether it be reading in class or with donations or even helping 

out during our many school trips. Once again, this month’s packed with some of our most popular events from leavers  

assemblies, Year 5 & 6 camping and the annual Surrey Street Fete. We do hope to see you all at one, if not all, of these 

events! We look forward to seeing you all on our return on Monday 4th September 2017. 

Year 5 & 6 Camping  
 

The camping sleepover took place on Thursday 
22nd June from 3:30pm until Friday 23rd June at 
8:45am. The chosen pupils were very excited!  
Everyone fully embraced the many activities from 
building shelters, tug of war, archery, Ultimate  
Frisbee, tight rope walking and of course the  
infamous bushtucker eating trial!  
 
 
 

 

Milk will not be given out on the first week of September. 
 

Milk will commence Monday 11th September  2017 
 

Please Note: We will NOT take payments for milk until September 

A big Thank you from the Family Room… 
 

The family room would like to say a huge thank you to all 

parents and carers that have used the facilities over the 

last year. Some fantastic courses have been run and, as a 

result, everlasting friendships have been built. A special mention goes to 

those who have volunteered their time and to those who have 

supported the ‘Family Voice’. These services could not continue to run  

without the support and backing of our volunteers. We really appreciate it. 

You are all superstars. Have an amazing summer! 

Den Day in Early Years 
 

At the end of May, Early Years had a Wow! Den morning to 
raise funds for Welly Wednesday equipment. Parents were 
invited to join us in building dens and rockets, this linked in 
with our literacy book 'Whatever Next'. The morning finished 
with a picnic on the field. Lots of parents made food and shared 
it with all the children and adults.  It was a fantastic turnout and 

great fun was had by all. Thank 
you for your support, we raised an 
impressive £142.95. 



Dates for your Diary 
 

End of Summer Term 

Friday 21st July 
 

Thursday 6th July 

2.45pm. Year 6 Music Concert 
 

Friday 7th July 

Year 2 Leavers Assembly 9.05am 
 

Year 6 Trip to Brighton 
 

Tuesday 11th July 

Year 5 Trip to The Edge Outdoor Centre 
 

Wednesday 12th July 

Reception Trip to Stockwood Park (Free) 
 

Thursday 13th July  

Year 6 Performance- 2.00pm No Crèche 

(No Pre-school children allowed) 
 

Friday 14th July 

Year 6 Performance- 9.05am with Crèche 
 

Monday 17th July 

Final Certificates & Sports Award Assembly 

9.05am. Parents Invited. 
 

Wednesday 19th July 
School Fete 3.30pm– 5.00pm 

 

Friday 21st July 
Year 6 Leavers Assembly– 9.05am with 

Crèche 
 

Return to School 

Monday 4th September 

 

SAVE THESE NUMBERS IN YOUR PHONE.… 
 
 

OFFICE  =  01582 74 88 10  TEXT  =  01582 38 00 14 

www.surreystreetprimary.com 

9ÅÁÒ Χ  #ÏÍÍÕÎÉÃÁÔÉÏÎÓ ÁÎÄ #ÕÌÔÕÒÅ ×ÏÒËÓÈÏÐ ÁÙ "ÅÄÆÏÒÄÓÈÉÒÅ  
5ÎÉÖÅÒÓÉÔÙ 

 

/Î 7ÅÄÎÅÓÄÁÙ ΤΦÔÈ -ÁÙȟ ÓÏÍÅ 
ÃÈÉÌÄÒÅÎ ×ÅÒÅ ÌÕÃËÙ ÅÎÏÕÇÈ ÔÏ 
ÖÉÓÉÔ ÔÈÅ 5ÎÉÖÅÒÓÉÔÙ ÏÆ  
"ÅÄÆÏÒÄÓÈÉÒÅ ÁÎÄ ÔÁËÅ ÐÁÒÔ ÉÎ Á  
#ÏÍÍÕÎÉÃÁÔÉÏÎÓ ÁÎÄ #ÕÌÔÕÒÅ 
×ÏÒËÓÈÏÐȢ 7ÈÉÌÅ ÔÈÅ ÃÈÉÌÄÒÅÎ 
×ÅÒÅ ÔÈÅÒÅȟ ÔÈÅÙ ×ÅÒÅ ÁÂÌÅ ÔÏ ÕÓÅ 
ÈÉÇÈ ÔÅÃÈ ÃÁÍÅÒÁÓ ÁÎÄ Á 46  

ÓÔÕÄÉÏ ÔÏ ÒÅÃÏÒÄ ÁÎ ÉÎÔÅÒÖÉÅ× ×ÉÔÈ ÏÎÅ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ ÌÅÃÔÕÒÅÒÓ ÁÔ ÔÈÅ  
ÕÎÉÖÅÒÓÉÔÙȢ )Ô ×ÁÓ ÁÎ ÉÎÆÏÒÍÁÔÉÖÅ ÁÎÄ ÉÎÔÅÒÅÓÔÉÎÇ ÁÆÔÅÒÎÏÏÎ ÔÈÁÔ  
ÃÅÒÔÁÉÎÌÙ ÉÎÓÐÉÒÅÄ ÅÖÅÒÙÏÎÅȦ Kitchen Queries 

If you have any concerns regarding school meals 

or your child's Scopay account and need to 

speak to a member of staff, Mrs Berry (The 

Kitchen Manager) can be contacted direct on 

01582 748818 or call round to the kitchen door 

before school in the morning.  

Sporting Celebrationsé. 
 

Rounder's  
The Year 5/6 roundersõ team competed in a Luton schools roundersõ 
tournament in June. They played extremely well and finished 2nd in 
their group; this resulted in them qualifying for the quarter -finals. The 
game was an extremely competitive and close game, resulting in them 
drawing 4 -4. As the opposing team had caught more people out, the 
referee awarded the win to them and Surrey Street were unfortunately 
knocked out. The team played extremely well and  we are very proud 
of them getting through to the final 8 out of roughly 24 teams. Well 
done to Chenai, Morgan, Blessing, Saffa, Celine, Sophie, Bartosz, Kyle, 
Aniket, Victor and  Antonio.  
 

Netball  
We recently entered two teams in a Luton schools netball  
tournament and achieved fantastic success. The teams consisted of 
Year 5 and 6 girls: Celine, Chenai, Morgan, Saffa, Blessing, Alexa, Lisa, 
Tamara, Ellie, Sienna, Amy, Sophie, Cheyanne and Ffion. The girls 
showed great teamwork, perseverance and sportsmanship throughout 
the tournament, representing the school in an admirable  
manner. One team were extremely successful and won their group and 
are now through to the top 4 of Luton - where they will compete 
against Ferrars, Hillborough and Bushmead in the 
semi-finals. The second team also played 
 tremendously well and finished 3rd in their 
group. Well done to all of the girls and good luck 

for the semi-finals !  

Money in School 
 

Please do not send money in your child’s book 
bags.  Instead please place all monies in a clearly 

marked envelope with your child's name, class and 
what the money is for and post it in one of our red 

post boxes. 
 

Thank you for your support. 

NED Assembly 
 

On the Tuesday 27th June, members 

from the motivational NED team came to 

Surrey Street Primary to carry out an 

assembly. Pupils learnt about NED’s three 

messages; Never give up, encourage  

others and do your best whilst enjoying storytelling, magic,  

humour and some amazing yo-yo tricks. The excitement began 

during the 45 minute assembly and continues to promote a  

culture of kindness and excellence around the school. Yo-yos 

went on sale in the KS2 foyer and proved to be a big hit. If you 

would like to know more, log onto the NED website:            

                       www.thenedshow.com. 


